
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two Local Area Students Awarded Danny E. Allen Scholarships 

Two students: Paris Mayes and Liliana Trejo have been awarded Danny E. Allen Memorial 
2025 scholarships from the Upstate Workforce Futures Corporation, a non-profit 
organization founded to support the Upstate Workforce Board with its workforce 
development efforts. 

Award recipients received a scholarship award of $1,000 each. 

Ms. Paris Mayes is a 2025 graduate of Blacksburg High School and will attend the University 
of South Carolina’s Honors College in August of 2025. Ms. Mayes aspires to be an addition 
to the healthcare field. 

Ms. Liliana Trejo is a 2024 graduate from Broome High School and will attend Clemson 
University in August of 2025. Ms. Trejo will be focusing on a career in Pediatrics. 

This award application is open to students in Cherokee, Spartanburg and Union counties 
each year. Applications are issued in February while students are seniors in high school.  

 


